Update on Broadband: March 7, 2024 from Comcast
 
1. ACP: As you may have already read, the FCC has announced that the Affordable Connectivity Program will end at the end of April 2024. That means families receiving $30 a month for home internet will no longer receive that credit. At Comcast our Internet Essentials program for low income families will continue as it has over the past 12 years and although families won’t be able to achieve a $0 bill without ACP, they can qualify for home internet for $9,95 a month. I have attached a one pager about internet essentials and included a link to the FCC announcement. FCC Issues Formal Notice That April Is Final Full Month of ACP Program | Federal Communications Commission
2. Comcast has announced speed increases for existing customers with no additional costs. More information is available at the links below but customers who are paying for certain speed tiers will have their speeds upgraded, again without any added costs or any action needed by the customer. https://indiana.comcast.com/2024/03/06/faster-internet-speeds-for-xfinity-customers-across-indiana/
3. We are making great p[progress on our NLC round 3 grant build in LaPorte County. I’m hoping to have more detailed information for you soon but wanted to make sure you and the coalition knew that good construction progress is being made.

